
We Value Your Feedback 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for choosing [Hospice Care Service Name] for your [loved one's] care. We strive to 

provide the highest quality of services and your feedback is crucial in helping us improve. 

We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts on the care 

provided. Specifically, we're interested in your feedback regarding: 

• Quality of care received 

• Communication with staff 

• Overall experience 

• Areas for improvement 

Please feel free to respond to this email or contact us at [Phone Number] with any comments or 

suggestions you may have. 

Thank you for your time and input. Your feedback is invaluable to us as we continue to enhance 

our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Hospice Care Service Name] 

[Contact Information] 


